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Don’t forget to look at our website - 

www.newroadprimarycalderdale.org.uk 

School Councillors 2017—2018 

Well done to all the children who put themselves forward to represent their 

class in the School Council Team. The teachers were very impressed with all the 

speeches and believe we have many politicians in the making !!! Congratulations 

to the following children who were successful and are now school councillors - 

 

Year 2 Willows—Seth and Lois      Year 3 Junipers– Samuel and Aimee 
Year 4 Elms— Seth and Bobbiejo    Year 5 Rowans— Jack and Grace 
Year 6 Maples—Ryan and Ellie F 
The first meeting will take place next week with Mrs Brierley. 

 

   

Contact details— Tel:01422 831351             email : admin@newroad.calderdale.sch.uk 

Congratulations to all our GROWTH and House Point certificate 

winners this week - 

GROWTH Award Winners— Gio, 

Grace, Oliver, Olivia, Lewis, Ellie, 

Kenzie, Louis, Felix, Scarlett, Owen 

& Bonnie. 

House Point Winners— Cole, 

Noah, Ava, Otis & Chloe.  



Christmas Panto Trip  

Please note that all money 

for the Panto Trip should 

have now been paid.  If you 

wish your child to have a 

place and go then the cost is 

£14.00 and must be paid as 

soon as possible.  

 

September 

Sept 29th—Girls Football at 

Ryburn—Yr 5/6 3.45-5.00pm 

October 

Oct 5th—Individual School 

Photos (plus siblings) - 8.30 

am  

Oct 11th—Road Safety Edu-

cation—Yr 1, Yr 2 & Yr 4 

Oct 13th—Cross Country at 

Ryburn—Yr 3 to Yr 6—9.30-

11.15 

Oct 19th—Year 2 Class As-

sembly 

Oct 23rd—Parents Evening—

3.30-6.00 

Oct 24th—Parents Evening—

3.30-6.00  

Oct 27th—school closes 

November 

Nov 6th—School closed—

Training Day 

Nov 7th—School reopens  

Nov 10th—Under 11 Mixed 

Sports Hall Athletics at Ry-

burn—9.30-12.15 

December 

Dec 5th—Reception, Yr 1, Yr 

2, Yr 3 & Yr 4—Nasal Flu 

Vaccinations 

Dec 21st—School Panto 

Trip—10.15 performance 

Dec 22nd—School Closes 

 

Little Monkeys 

There is a new play centre and party venue now opened in Sowerby 

Bridge. For more details go to— 

www.little-monkeys-play-centre.co.uk 

After School Clubs 
Clubs for the Autumn 

Term  

 

 

Tuesday   Karate Club 

 

Weds      French Club 

                  

Friday    Football Club  

PTFA Meeting 

The first PTFA meeting this term 

will take place on Thursday 28th 

September at 7pm in The Hollins Mill 

( Formerly The Works) It would be 

great to see some new faces. 

Please ‘like’ the PTFA facebook 

page  . Thank-you                                     

Search—Friends of New Road Primary. 

   Attendance  

Well done to Maples who had 100% attendance this week so 

Attendance Ted will be joining them  in class. Lets try and 

have more classes next week. 

Acorns—95.9%             Elms—94.6% 

Oaks—96.7%    Rowans—97.1% 

Willows—97.1%            Maples—100%         

Junipers—99.1%           School— 97% 

Lunchtime Award Winners 

Congratulations to our lunchtime award win-

ners for their perfect manners this week— 

Aimee, Poppy, Grace, Charlie & Bonnie. 

 

Missing Coat 

We have a girls blue coat with a 

grey  hood that has been missing 

for several days. It is a Matalan 

coat & is either age 9/10 or 10/11. 

Please can everyone check their 

child hasn’t accidently brought it 

home and if found please hand in 

to the school office.    
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